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Councillor Callton Young 

CQ038-21 asked by Robert Ward: 

“As I understand contracts have now been exchanged on the sale of the Croydon 

Park Hotel, would you please provide the following: 

 The price paid by the Council for the Croydon Park Hotel. 

 The ancillary costs that the Council incurred as part of the purchase. 

 The excess costs that the Council carried due to the hotel ceasing to function. 

 The sale price to be paid by the purchaser of the Croydon Park Hotel. 

 The ancillary costs that the Council incurred as part of the sale process.” 

 

Reply 

 The hotel was purchased on 5 September 2018 for £29.8m 

 The total purchase costs including SDLT were £1.509m 

 The total excess cost incurred by the Council allowing for income received 

and loan costs was £1.065m from 5/9/18 to 21/12/21 

 The sale completed on 21 December 2021 and the price achieved was 

£24.9m following a competitive bidding process achieving above market 

value despite current post-pandemic property impacts, particularly in the 

leisure sector 

 The total disposal cost incurred was £135,252 

 

Signed by Councillor Hamida Ali, Leader of the Council   
 

 
 

 
 

 

 



Signed by Councillor Callton Young, Cabinet Member for Resources 
& Financial Governance 
 

 
 

 



Councillor  Callton Young 

CQ039-21 asked by Robert Ward: 

“Please provide the completion date for the sale of the Croydon Park Hotel.” 

 

Reply 

The hotel sale completed on 21 December 2021 

 
 
Signed by Councillor Hamida Ali, Leader of the Council   
 

 
Signed by Councillor Callton Young, Cabinet Member for Resources 
& Financial Governance 
 

 
 


















